
Energy Efficiency Program for Business

Chiller tune-up bonus for contractors

Additional funds available for contractors

The DTE Energy Efficiency Program for Business is offering a 
special chiller tune-up bonus. The contractor performing the 
tune-ups will receive a $2.50 bonus per ton.

The contractor will be paid only if a complete application and 
documentation are submitted by Nov 30, 2022. This offer is 
available for all DTE electric business contractors.

Final applications must be submitted by Nov. 30, 2022. For 
more information about this offer, contact our office by phone 
at 866.796.0512 (option 3) or by email at 			 
DTESaveEnergy@dnv.com.

This bonus may be combined with other DTE Energy		
Efficiency Program for Business bonuses. However, incentives 
are calculated from the paid base incentive total, which does 
not include eligible bonuses. Funds are limited and subject 
to change. This offer may end at any time. Only submissions 
through the Online Application are eligible for this bonus.

How to apply:

Within your online application, go to the Finalize Tab. Near the 
bottom of the page in the Notes for DTE Energy Staff text box, type 
in “Chiller Tune-Up Bonus” before submitting your application. This 
bonus will be processed manually.

NOTE: You can include other energy efficiency measures on the same application.

Contact us

phone:   866.796.0512 (option 3 ) 

email:    DTESaveEnergy@dnv.com
web:    dtebizrebates.com
apply:   dteonlineapplication.com


